
PLEASE JOIN US! 
How Should We Manage Your 

National Forest? 
How can we provide a suitable mix of 

recreational opportunities in the 
Lake Tahoe Basin? 

 
   
  

 
The US Forest Service Lake Tahoe 
Basin Management Unit (LTBMU) is 
asking you to help us determine how at 
a public workshop on December 1st, 
2008. 

After a short background presentation, working groups will focus on 
determining how the revised LTBMU forest plan can meet this challenge. 
 
Workshop Details: 

North Lake Tahoe 
Monday, December 1, 2008 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
Sierra Nevada College 
999 Tahoe Boulevard, Incline Village, Nevada 
Bldg: Tahoe Center for Environmental Sciences 
Room#: 139 
For directions visit: 
http://www.sierranevada.edu/index.php?id=210 

  
 

For more information, please visit our website http://www.fs.fed.us/r5/ltbmu, contact the Forest Supervisor’s 
Office at (530) 543-2694, or email us at rnorman@fs.fed.us. Please specify Forest Plan Revision in your 
email or phone messages. If you have questions concerning special needs for this public meeting, or to 
request sign language interpretation, contact Chaz Czaplicki, Civil Rights Officer, no later than Nov 24th at 
(530)543-2659 or TTY (530)543-0956, or via email at cczaplicki@fs.fed.us.  
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